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I am writing to strongly urge our legislators to vote NO on these inhumane bills.   The voters of
Oregon have voted twice to outlaw hunting with dogs and cruel hunting measures.  This type of
hunting is unsportsman-like, unfair, cruel and wrong.  In addition, my understanding is that killing
adult cougars exacerbates human and cougar interactions due to loss of the teaching adult cougars
provide to younger cougars.  Finally, the voters have voted!   The vast majority of people oppose
trophy hunting of any kind.   We should proudly lead in this domain, not reverse course.    Please
vote no!  
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Linda Humphrey
12310 NW Tualatin Avenue
Portland,    97229
503-704-1241
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